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Last year’s National Defense Authorization Act contained a number of changes to TRICARE,
most of which take effect Jan. 1, 2018. The VFW believes service members, veterans and
their families must be able to voice how these changes will impact them.

To ensure your views and preferences are heard, the VFW has developed a survey to gauge
our members’ awareness of these changes and how they will affect beneficiaries. The data
collected will be used to advocate for policy and legislative changes that are based on the
needs of TRICARE beneficiaries.

Help the VFW hold DoD and Congress accountable for fulfilling their mission to provide
accessible, affordable health care to service members, veterans, and their families by taking
a short survey regarding your preferences and thoughts on health care and the upcoming
TRICARE changes. Take the survey now.

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2017/10/vfw-tricare-changes-survey
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